
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 
The Price City Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, January 

21, 2019 at 5:00pm to receive input regarding proposed updates to the Price City Land Use 
Management and Development Code (Code).  The public hearing will be held in the Price City 

Council Chambers located at 185 East Main Street, Price, Utah.  Information on the public 
hearing and the proposed Code updates can be obtained by calling Nick Tatton at 636-3184. 

 
The Price City Council will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, January 22, 2019 at 5:30pm to 

receive input regarding proposed updates to the Price City Land Use Management and 
Development Code (Code).  The public hearing will be held in the Price City Council Chambers 
located at 185 East Main Street, Price, Utah.  Information on the public hearing and the proposed 

Code updates can be obtained by calling Nick Tatton at 636-3184. 
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